
COMMISSIONERS NOTES - NOVEMBER 18, 1997 

 

 

THE COMMISSIONERS MET WITH REPRESENTATIVES FROM TOTH-IRVIN AND 

RQAW IN THE PROJECT MANAGER'S TRAILER ON TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 1997 

AT 10:00 A.M. 

 

IN ATTENDANCE WERE COMMISSIONERS DICK PUCKETT AND WALTER WOOD, 

AUDITOR JUDY CARMICHAEL, ASSESSOR JAY WALTERS, DICK IRVIN, DAN 

MAYER, LARRY DAWSON AND TOM PERRY OF TOTH-IRVIN, AND JIM SMITH AND 

JIM CONLEY OF RQAW. 

 

DISCUSSION INCLUDED; 

 

 DECREASING OF INTERIOR WINDOW SIZE ON 2ND, 3RD AND 4TH FLOORS. 

 REPLACING OUTSIDE PANELS ON THE JAIL. 

 BUILDING TEMPORARY PROTECTION FOR HEAT TO FINISH EXTERIOR OF 

BUILDING 

  DAN MAYER STATED THAT IT WASN'T REQUESTED BIDS TO FINISH  

  EXTERIOR THIS FALL - THEY ARE 80% DONE - OPTION TO GET DONE 

  NOW -  

  DICK IRVIN STATED IT CAN BE FINISHED IN THE SPRING -  

  THE IDEA IS TO SAVE MONEY. 

  WEATHER HAS TO BE ABOVE 40 TO ALLOW CURING AND 

  PREVENT FREEZING. 

 NO PRICING ON UNISEX RESTROOM. 

 USING INMATE WORK CREWS FOR ALOT OF THE WORK ON SEARS BLDG. 

 TIMING ON SEARS BLDG. - BE PREPARED FOR HEARINGS AGAIN. 

  HAVE TUNNEL FOR SHERIFF DEPT. TO SEARS BLDG. 

 JUVENILE DETENTION CENTER ALREADY IN  TOTH-IRVIN CONTRACT. 

 DISCUSSION ON DIFFERENT WAYS TO USE THE BUILDING NOT NEEDED 

  BY DETENTION. 

  

 

MEETING RECESSED AT 11:20 A.M. 


